Oppose HB 2745
House Bill 2745 is not going to make a difference in how people vote. Classifying people by race and ethnicity would encourage

more racism. Will this information be available to the public?? This bill would encourage racial profiling of the Oregon Voters. How
will this bill effect our voters?? Would any of us be at risk for retaliation due to race or ethnicity?

Under Oregon Law anyone can request a list of voters.
We need to focus on fair and safe elections, not race and ethnicity.

Please vote no.



